Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Real Estate Commission
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Real Estate Commission has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Key West Association of Realtors, on December 13, 2021. The following is a summary of the agency's disposition of the petition: The Florida Real Estate Commission hereby gives notice: that the Petition for Declaratory Statement received on December 13, 2021, from Key West Association of Realtors, seeking the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of paragraph 475.42(1)(a), Section 475.278, and paragraphs 475.01(1)(a), (i), and (I), Florida Statutes, has been withdrawn. The Notice of Petition for Declaratory Statement was published on February 16, 2022, Vol. 478, No. 32, in the Florida Administrative Register.
A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Giuvanna Corona, Executive Director, Florida Real Estate Commission, 400 W. Robinson Street, #N801, Orlando, FL 32801, Giuvanna.Corona@myfloridalicense.com.
